
STEUBEN COUNTY ASSOCIATION of CHIEFS OF POLICE 
POBox238 

To Whom it May Concern 

May 18, 2025 

Bath; New York 14810 

The Steuben County Association of Chiefs of Police do hereby fo1mally endorse the 
nomination for Terry Cole as the Administrator of the United States Drug Enforcement Agency. 
Mr. Cole was born and raised in Steuben County before beginning his law enforcement career. 
Mr. Cole is known to the Chiefs of Police of Steuben County to be knowledgeable, 
compassionate and reasonable in his approach to investigations and seeking justice. The Steuben 
County Association of Chiefs of Police are unanimous in their endorsement of Terry Cole as 
Administtator of the United States Drug Enforcement Agency. 

Respec~lly subfllltte~ 

A~ 1. (d).l_) 

JaLs L. Allard, President, Steuben County Association of Chiefs of Police 




